

Memorial Trust Foundation

11500 Brookshire Avenue P.O. Box 7010 Downey, CA 90241-7010 Tel. 562-904-5055 Fax 562-869-6793 www.drmci.org

January 29, 2009

Air-Tro, Inc. 1630 S. Myrtle Ave. Monrovia CA 91016

Dear Air-Tro, Inc.:

Enclosed please find a comprehensive summary of all your 2008 charitable gifts. YOU MAY USE THE ENCLOSED STATEMENT AS YOUR RECEIPT FOR TAX PURPOSES. (This may duplicate some individual receipts received during the year.)

We hope you will find this summary a useful tool for tax preparation as well as evaluating where to invest your philanthropic dollars in the future.

On a go forward basis we will be sending out receipts and acknowledgements of your gifts as they are made throughout the year and forgo the yearend summary. If at any time your records do not match ours, please contact us. We are striving to continuously improve our internal systems and appreciate any recommendations you may have.

Charitable giving creates the margin of excellence at Downey Regional Medical Center. The hospital provides exceptional health care in many areas from our Family Birthing Center to our Cardiac Cath Lab to our Pathology Department. The employees and physicians who work here are responsible for the highly efficient and top quality programs that serve over 100,000 patients we see annually.

Our pathology department runs over a million tests each year. The cardiac cath lab has provided interventional care for almost 1,700 patients each year while doing several times that volume in diagnostic studies. The Family Birthing Center is a top quality program and a source of great pride and great joy for the parents and grandparents of over 1,300 babies born here last year.

Your gifts in 2008 have helped to make all of this possible. Thank you for your contributions and for investing in the health of our community this past year.

Sinserely,

Gregory N. Bonh, CTRE FAHP

Executive Vice President, Fund Development

Memorial Trust Foundation



Memorial Trust Foundation

11500 Brookshire Avenue P.O. Box 7010 Downey, CA 90241-7010 Tel. 562-904-5055 Fax 562-869-6793 www.dmsci.org

October 31, 2008

Air-Tro, Inc. Mr. Robert Helbing 1630 S. Myrtle Ave. Monrovia, CA 91016

Dear Mr. Helbing:

On behalf of the Memorial Trust Foundation & Downey Regional Medical Center thank you for your gift of \$250.00 to Charter Ball 2008. With your generous support we have been able to raise over \$150,000 net for the purchase of baby warmers for our Family Birth Center.

The Memorial Trust Foundation Board and our very active committee sincerely thank you for your support as well as the families who benefit from this equipment. We are already putting your money to work. The Family Birth Center staff has ordered the baby warmers and soon they will be in service for our newborns.

Of course we have started the process of planning next year's Charter Ball and will keep you posted regarding the details. We look forward to having you join us again for a great night of entertainment – and philanthropic support of your hospital.

Sincerely,

Gregory N. Bonn, FAHP, CFRE

Executive V.P. Fund Development

Tour generosty isteriste.
This equipment will make a
then endous difference Fyour